
Letter of Objection to Small Business 

Regulation Changes 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name]  

[Title]  

[Department/Agency Name]  

[Department/Agency Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to formally express my objection to the recent proposed changes to small business 

regulations that are set to affect businesses like mine, [Your Business Name]. 

As a small business owner, I understand the importance of regulations in maintaining standards 

and protecting consumers. However, the proposed changes will impose unnecessary burdens that 

could jeopardize our operations, reduce our competitiveness, and ultimately harm the local 

economy. 

Specifically, the changes regarding [specific regulation or requirement] will [explain briefly how 

this will affect your business]. This is detrimental as it would [explain potential consequences]. 

I urge you to reconsider these proposed changes and engage in dialogue with local business 

owners to better understand the implications on our community. I believe that together, we can 

find a balanced approach that supports both regulatory objectives and the vitality of small 

businesses. 

Thank you for considering my concerns. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Business Name]  

[Your Title] 


